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Dear Prof. Chan,
I / We* have seen the representations of the Hong Kong Institute of CPAs on clause 399 of the Companies Bill and I / we* consider the Institute has valid concerns that need to be addressed. 
As a result, I / we*, the undersigned member(s) of the Institute / the general public, propose that the Administration adopt the following course of action:

(1) Withdraw the committee stage amendment to clause 399 put forward by the Administration; and

(2) Support the committee stage amendment proposed by the Institute to delete "or recklessly" in clause 399(1)       
* Please delete as appropriate.
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